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Mid Harbour Marina Open For Business 
 

The Gibraltar Port Authority (GPA) is pleased to announce that boat owners who have been 

allocated a berth at the Mid Harbour Marina and paid their fees for 2016, will be able to take up 

their berth from this coming Friday (29th April).  Whilst the process of informing the relevant 

berth holders of this arrangement has already begun, any boat holder requiring further 

information or clarification can contact 200 46254 on ext 4003 / 4004. 


